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PRIVATE PLAN CHANGE 60
At its meeting on 14 October 2020, the Selwyn District Council resolved to accept the 
Commissioner’s recommendation to approve Kirwee Central Properties Limited’s request to 
amend the land use zoning from Living 2A to Living 1 within the Kirwee township, south of 
Hoskyns Road, north of State Highway 73 (West Coast Road) and east of School Lane and 
Walter Place. 

This decision has legal effect from the date of this notice and the Operative District Plan is 
deemed amended in accordance with this decision. 

The full text of this decision can be read online at www.selwyn.govt.nz/pc60 or, during working 
hours, at the Council’s Rolleston Headquarters, or electronically at any Selwyn Library or 
Service Centre. 

Anyone who made a submission on Plan Change 60 may appeal to the Environment Court 
against the Council’s decisions. Appeals must be in the prescribed form as set out in Form 7 
to the Resource Management (Forms, Fees and Procedure) Regulations 2003. Appeals must 
reach the Court within 30 working days of receiving notice of the decision from the Council. A 
copy of any appeals must also be served on the Council.

Please note that any appeals must be received by 5pm Thursday 10 December 2020. 

For further information, please contact Jocelyn Lewes, Strategy and Policy Planner on 0800 
SELWYN (735 996) or at P.O. Box 90, Rolleston 7643.

This notice is given in accordance with Clause 10 of Part 1 of the First Schedule of the 
Resource Management Act 1991. 
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